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12 March 2021 

 

 

UKCA requirements for LAPP products 

 

 

Dear customers, 

 

We want to inform you about the requirements for the British market and the introduction of the UKCA 

mark by the British government. 

 

• Nothing changes for the time being, normative requirements remain the same for the British 

market as for the European market for the time being. 

• The CE mark will be accepted for our products until 31.12.2021 for the UK market 

• From 1 Jan 2022 the new UKCA mark will be valid, which will also be accepted in 2021 already 

 

• At present, some questions, including legal questions and questions about responsibilities, 

have not yet been fully resolved and need to be clarified by the authorities. 

• Lapp has these developments in mind and will implement the necessary documentation for 

UKCA conformity and labelling as soon as final decisions are available. 

 

• But this much can already be said: The labelling of our products will only be on the packaging 

labels and not on the products. 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Product Development Cables 

Customer information 


